
 

 

 
TEA Special Education Webinar 2-13-2025 

Welcome and Introductions 

The Texas Education Agency (T.E.A.) is conducting webinars to share information directly with Local 
Education Agency (L.E.A.) special education leaders. T.E.A. will use these webinars to review and 
discuss guidance, Frequently Asked Questions (F.A.Q.s), and other materials that have been pushed 
into the field or are in development that relate to students with disabilities and special education.   

• T.E.A. will also use tools within the system including polling and multiple-choice questioning 
to gather feedback on clarity of materials and opportunities to improve future iterations of 
content.   

• We welcome questions from participants. In an effort to streamline our process:  
o Webinars will include a Question and Answer (Q&A) feature. Chat will not be enabled 

for these webinars.  
o While we will not address all questions live, questions may be used to create 

Frequently asked Questions (FAQs), guidance documents, follow-up webinars, etc.   
 

Important Information:  

This February 13, 2025 webinar’s time adjustment, 2:30-3:30 CT.   

Discussion Items 

New Resources & Resource Updates 

Nathan Pullen - State Autism Coordinator 

Lindsey Krumrine - Complex Needs Coordinator 

Mandy Young - Special Education Technical Assistance Manager 

Dawne Jewell - Child Find and Evaluation Coordinator 

  

Next Webinar  

February 27, 2025 

 


